
Friday July 10th 2020 

Dear Parents 

I can’t quite believe we are at the end of another       

Academic Year; and what an eventful year it has 

been! 

Our Staff, Students, Governors and Parents have 

worked hard throughout these unprecedented        

circumstances and I am delighted that we were able 

to welcome so many Students back into school for 

at least two weeks before the summer break. 

Our Year 6 Class have enjoyed phenomenal           

successes during their time with us and were lucky 

to be able to attend their PGL trip before we all 

went into lockdown.  They leave us today bound for 

Secondary School places at Wallington Grammar, 

Wilsons, Whitgift, Trinity, John Fisher, Riddlesdown, 

St Bede’s and St Philomena's to name a few. We are 

very proud of their achievements and wish them all 

the very best. Please do come back and visit your       

Laleham Lea  family often. 

I hope you all have an enjoyable summer with your 

families and a well deserved break.  Hopefully when  

we return in September we will be a bit closer to 

the ‘normality’ we are all looking forward to. 

Wishing you a sunny and restful summer. 

Ms K Barry   

Head teacher 

Spiritual reflection 

As always at Laleham Lea we ‘ Spera in Deo’ 

This is our school. 

Let peace live here, 

May love live here, 

Love of one another, 

Love of mankind, 

Love of life, 

Love of God. 

Let us remember, that as many hands build a house, many hearts make a school. 

Amen 



Good luck to our departing Year 6! We 

will miss you all 







Farewell Laleham Lea—By Zack 

 




